
What:  MarsOne and Space Adventure

When: Saturday, August 8, 2015
12:00 p.m. –   4:00 p.m.

Where: Leave from Cumberlan d County Cooperative 
Extension Center at 12:00 p.m to
travel to the Robeson County Center

  Who: Youth ages 9-18 

Three astronauts from the MarsOne project and volunteers will be on hand to 
lead youth through a series of activities to learn more about space.  Afterwards, 

Registration is limited to the first 12 youth.  Please reserve your spot by submitting 
your name to Susan Johnson, Administrative Coordinator, by 5:00 p.m. 
on Thursday, August 6, 2015.  Susan can be reached by calling (910) 321-6405.
4-H is learning through hands-on experiences.  The focus project areas are clothing, aerospace, 
computers, livestock, leadership, healthy lifestyles, and much more.  4-H is teaching youth life skills 
and knowledge through making, building, growing, and/or other experiential activities. 
This event is operating under the 4-H Code of Conduct and Disciplinary Procedure.  You may obtain a copy from the 4-H Office.  This 
4-H Code of Conduct and Disciplinary Procedures is a condition of participation in North Carolina 4-H activities or programs. 

For more information about this event, or 4-H, please call Jessica Drake, Extension agent, 4-H and 
Youth Development at 910-321-6867 or email jessica_drake@ncsu.edu. 

For accommodations for persons with disabilities, contact Jessica Drake at 910.321.6867, no later than five 
business days before the event. 

North Carolina State University and North Carolina A&T State University commit themselves to positive action to secure equal opportunity regardless of race, color, 
creed, national origin, religion, sex, age, veteran status, or disability.  In addition, the two universities welcome all persons without regard to sexual orientation.  North 
Carolina State University, North Carolina A&T State University, U.S. Department of Agriculture, and local governments cooperating. 

a short presentation will be provided by the astronauts, along with a Q&A session. 

In the event an entire family would like attend, they should register with Susan at 910.321.6405 and plan 
to drive separately.  The event will be located at the Robeson County Center, OP Owens Auditorium at 
420 Caton Drive, Lumberton, NC. The family-friendly event, including activities, will begin at 1:00 p.m.  
Another presentation will be given at 6:00 p.m. without the hands-on activities.  There is no cost for 
either event.
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